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    Thursday 13th September 2018
	Dear Parents,
A huge welcome back to the start of a new school year. I hope that you all had a wonderful summer. 

Thank you to Val and Rose for making the school look wonderfully clean and tidy and all the staff for creating organised and inviting classrooms over the summer break.

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen by their peers to be school council members.  The school council meet with Mr Burbank every fortnight and collect ideas from all the children across the school in order to make positive changes.

Year 1 – Isabella and Joey

Year 2 – Nour and Skyla

Year 3 – Alfie G and Jessica

Year 4 – Dylan and Isabella

Year 5 – Jax and Evie

Year 6 – Chair –Jess, Secretary – Nicole, Treasurer - Lexi

Year 6 Head Boy, Head Girl and House Captains will be selected next week.

We are currently on week 2 of the school menu. Next week will be week 3. If you missed your copy of the school menu at the end of last term, please pop in to the office or look on our school website under ‘Our school’ – ‘General information’ – ‘School meals’.

Violin lessons – The Oxfordshire Music Service offer small group violin lessons at school. We currently have some interest but need 4/5 children to make up a group. If you would like your child to learn the violin (violins can be hired from the county service), please see Mrs Burbank. 

School car park – Please can I remind parents that the school car park should not be used by parents at any time of the day. This includes drop off for breakfast club, pick up from after school clubs, late arrivals or Camel pre- school use.  The car park is for staff parking and deliveries only. Last year we had a number of near misses and staff blocked in when they were trying to leave for courses. The school issues disabled/temporary parking badges for parents who may need these. Please speak to the school office for more information.

Important dates for the whole school

Wednesday 26th September –European day of Languages (French day for all, information about this day to come home soon).

Tuesday 9th October – Nasal Flu spray for Yr F,1,2,3,4 and 5.

Friday 12th October – School portrait photo day (individual pictures, family pictures). Friends of Stockham Halloween disco.

Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th October –Parents Teacher meetings (sign-up sheets will be on classroom external doors). Year 4 PTIs will take place on 16th and 18th October.

Friday 19th October 3.05pm –School ends for the October half term.

Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th October –INSET days – children not in school on these two days.
Wednesday 31st October – Children return to school.

Tuesday 6th November – School Open Evening 6.00-7.30pm, (flyer to come home later on this term).

Thursday 6th December – Stockham’s Christmas Fair after school

Wednesday 12th December – Whole school pantomime trip to The Wyvern Theatre, Swindon.

Monday 17th December – 6.00pm School Christmas concert at the church.

Wednesday 19th December – Christmas dinner day and Christmas jumper day.

Friday 21st at 12.10pm – Term ends for Christmas holidays.

Monday 7th January – Children return to school – 8.40am.

Class assemblies start in January -these dates will be shared very soon!

(Please see the school’s long term planner for additional long term dates throughout the year).

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Minah and Isobel. Thank you for your help.  


CLASS NEWS
Year F  In Foundation this week we have been very busy learning all our new 
             school routines. The children have started to sit in their key groups in the morning
             and have been using their feelings fan to talk about how they feel each morning. In
             phonics the children have enjoyed our rhyming games and listening to different 
             sounds. 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have been practicing counting and forming our numbers.  We have
             also started to look at where Sunny the Meerkat lives
Year 2  In Year 2 we have begun our first Topic called ‘To infinity and beyond!’  We have

             enjoyed learning about the Space Race in history and we have been telling a story

             about the moon in English.
Year 3  Year 3 have had a fantastic start to the year! We have started our 'Tales from the 
             Vale' topic by finding out about the history of Wantage and the poet John Betjeman. 
             We have also enjoyed our first French lesson where we learnt different forms of 
             greetings.... and we were very excited about the arrival of our new tables!

Year 4  Year 4 have begun their Rivers topic and have located rivers both in the UK and
             around the world.  In English we have been writing stories about an imaginary 
             world.  In science we have looked at the properties of solids and liquids.

Year 5  In Year 5 we have started looking at the Amazon.  We have also started looking at 

             place value & Roman numerals in maths and sentence structures in English.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been investigating in maths. In English we have been 
             reading about Rose Blanche and exploring emotions.  We are learning about light in 
             science and have begun our topic on World War 2.

Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation for a fantastic start to the new school year. We are so proud of 
             how they have settled in. 

Year 1  All of Year 1 for a fantastic start to the year.  Mrs Kerman, Sharon and Mrs Page

             are so impressed with how hard you are working!
Year 2  All of Year 2 for a wonderful first week.  You are all working so hard and are 

             showing superb teamwork.  Well done!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for a fabulous first week back!
Year 4  All of Year 4 for an excellent start to the year!
Year 5  All of Year 5 for a brilliant start to the year!
Year 6  All of Year 6 for a super start to the year!
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Foundation!
Guitar Club - spaces available

The club run on a Thursday lunchtime. 

Guitar lessons cost £7 per week, payable at the start of each half term.

We ask for children to have their own 3/4 size acoustic guitar, which can be found at Argos.

If you have any questions or would like to book a place please email jamie.lwaugh@talktalk.net or call 0776118304

School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










